
 
 

 

 

 

November 19, 2021 

 
RE: IMMEDIATE PIPE & FITTINGS PRICE INCREASE  

 

Dear Tyler Pipe distributors, 

 

As you are all painfully aware, our industry is experiencing unprecedented costs increases this year.  Here at 
Tyler, we are no exception.  We continue to receive large price increases in raw materials and other 
operating costs.  We have absorbed as much of these increases as we possibly can and must raise our prices 
effective immediately.    

In the past we have provided allocation to help our customers, but with such high inflation and rapid 
increases, we cannot continue to do so.   There will be NO allocation on new orders and there will be NO 
price protection. 

As of today, November 19, 2021 we will have a 9.5% increase on all products.  We understand this isn’t ideal 
for anyone, but it is unavoidable.   This increase will apply to 100% of all new orders in 100% of the U.S. 
markets. 
  
Your Tyler Pipe regional sales manager will be contacting you to answer any questions you may 
have. 
 

LP-DWV Jan 2022 List Price is posted on our website. 
www.tylerpipe.com 

 

We appreciate your business and look forward to a mutually successful future. 

 

Respectfully,  

 

Sterling Bowman 
Vice President of Sales 
Tyler Pipe Company 
McWane Plumbing Group 
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